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20/02/2025  08:37:472025/0524/P OBJ Jessamy Sheppard I object to this application for two reasons: Parliament hill and the neighbouring streets are built on clay and 

the excavation under number 28 will negatively affect the neighbouring houses. This application sets a 

dangerous precedent for excavation of this kind which not only poses a structural threat to neighbouring 

properties but also changes the nature of these houses and the area. 

Even if the structure under 28 parliament hill is solid, the neighbouring houses will be negatively affected over 

time due to the shifting clay. We have seen this happen to neighbouring houses to other excavations in 

parliament hill and south hill park over the past 40 years. Many families have lived in these houses for more 

than 30years and intend to continue living here. By allowing this application, our houses would be under threat 

of developments like this which significantly change the nature of the houses in this area and pose a structural 

threat to neighbouring houses. In addition, this application is unnecessary as there are already three 

neighbouring swimming pools on the heath.
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